
Coronavirus Church Guidance Update 

Before you arrive   

You should stay at home if you are unwell.  Remember the Sunday  obligation has not been 

reinstated and live-streaming of Masses will  continue. 

You will need to bring your own face covering.  All people entering church must wear a face 

covering at all times. 

You should avoid bringing any unnecessary items into church, e.g.   shopping bags, as you 

will not be returning to your seat after you have received  Holy Communion. 

When you arrive 

You will be welcomed by a volunteer steward and you will be asked give contact details         

if you do not have Track and Trace. 

You will be directed to the hand sanitiser. 

You will be directed to a bench.  It may not be where you usually sit. 

You must adhere to social distancing guidelines in place. 

Toilets will remain closed at all times, except for a genuine emergency           

The Piety Stall will be closed.  

After Mass 

Please take home any newsletters, Mass sheets and other papers you may use. 

Use only the designated exit. 

Strictly no gathering in the church porch or on church property for conversations. 

Continue to wear your fact covering until you leave the area where other people are.  

Whilst we will attempt to take appropriate precautions consistent with the advice of 

public health authorities, parishioners should  understand that they assume the risk of 

contracting COVID-19 any time they enter a public space since such precautions do not 

eliminate the risk of infection. 

 Polite Notice 

  

Everyone who enters the church for mass/funerals/baptism etc must wear a mask or 

visor. Our Volunteer stewards who are  following government guidelines should not 

be subjected to abuse when approaching someone who is not wearing a mask and 

following the rules that have been set out. Thank you. 
  

 



 


